From:

To: East Anglia Two; East Anglia ONE North
Subject: Scottish Power open floor hearings
Date: 28 September 2020 00:32:36

Dear Inspector Rynd Smith,

I am writing to request that you take advantage of Scottish power
renewables booking at Snape Maltings and hold all hearings there
starting with the open floor hearings on 7th, 8th, 9th October.

This is a Covid secure environment and is more appropriate than a
Zoom hearing given the importance of the subject to the local

community.

Kind regards,
Susan Osben
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